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Wow! We may have had to wait an extra year for it, but it was really worth 
waiting for. We have received lots of really positive feedback from the 

audiences 
 

It was also a record breaking year for fundraising too and we raised £3461 
for the Village hall. 
 

The team behind the panto had a lot of fun, and it was a really good team 
this year. Directed by Kate McKellar, supported by Tim Collins, they took 

what was already a good script and made it into a genuinely funny one. 
 
New this year was Blunderbore’s Boozer, our outside bar, this proved really 

popular and helped boost the amount raised. Thank you Wayne for 
supporting this 

 
We will start to think about the next panto in March 2024, appointing a new 
director (well saying yes to whomever volunteers!) and putting the planning 

in over the summer to start rehearsing in September 2024. 
 

The next panto performances are Wednesday 19th – Saturday 22nd 
February 2025 

 

 


